

Key Stage Two News

6th July 2018

Year 3

What a busy week we have had in Year 3! The children have excelled themselves in maths; investigating angles within different 2D and 3D shapes, with some children even exploring if the angles in a triangle add to 180 degrees. In English we have been writing the first draft of our alternative traditional tales which are fantastic, although some of us have found it quite tricky not to deviate too far from the original story with our wonderful imaginations!

To support your child at home please practise their weekly spellings on a daily basis and make sure that their planners are signed every time they read. All children must have a PE kit in school Monday to Friday. Thank you for your continued support.

Year 4

Year 4 have had a wonderful week starting with great performances on Sports Day, well done everyone! The class have really enjoyed learning about data handling this week too. They gathered data, over time, by measuring their PE skills and by testing and improving times table scores. They then used this information to draw line graphs. Next week, the class will be learning how to measure mass and volume to make different desserts! In English, Year 4 have worked hard to understand the mechanics of writing a biography and produced a written piece about a class friend. Next week, they will be using some research to write a biography

about a sports star.

Dates for Your Diary

07.07.18- FOBPS Summer Fair

13.07.18- Whole school science fair from 2:30 p.m.

16.07.18 - Year 6 performance 13:30

18.07.18 - Year 6 performance 18:00

20.7.18- Year 6 leavers service 10:00 school hall

School closes for Summer
All key dates for Summer term
are also available on our school
website.



Key Stage Two News

6th July 2018

Year 5

Year 5 had a fantastic afternoon on Monday when they all took part in Sports Day. It was a warm afternoon but they thoroughly enjoyed it and put in 100% effort. In English we have been busy writing up our biography. We also kept up the excitement of the 'World Cup' by writing our own football stories. In maths we have been converting units of mass and time.

Next week in English we will begin learning about explanation texts and in maths we will learn to read the temperature on a thermometer and find the perimeter of shapes.

To support your child at home, encourage your child to log on to X Table Rock Stars and practise your weekly spellings as often as possible. Please remember that PE kit needs to be in school every day.

Year 6

I was so impressed with the Year 6 children this week, particularly their performance during our sports day on Monday. All the children were kind, caring and supportive of the other children and ran each of their stations without a hitch. The children who also supported the younger children during the long distance runs also deserve a special mention. I hope all the children have had a wonderfull time at the High school and I look forward to hearing all about your transition days!

If you need to contact any of the class teachers in KS2 you can find us on the playground after school, alternatively you can send us an email ...

Year 3 Miss Evans j.evans@boroughbridge-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk

Year 4 Mr Clough j.clough@boroughbridge-pri.nyorks.sch.uk

Year 5 Mrs Ryan
e.ryan@boroughbridge-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk

Year 6 Miss Lea <u>k.lea@boroughbridge-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk</u>

Star of the Week

Year 4 - Ana-Maria Gheorghe brilliant sentences and much improved reading!

Year 5 - Ethan Barlow and Sinead for their amazing football stories. 5

Year 6 - Emily, Amelie, Tom and Alex for working brilliantly with younger children in school